Fair Field Junior School

www.fairfield.herts.sch.uk



Watford Road, Radlett, Hertfordshire, WD7 8LU 2 01923 856341

Email: admin@fairfield.herts.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs A Aharon **Head of School:** Mrs C Goodwin

Wednesday 3rd November 2021



The Radlett Festival of Music Thursday 9th December 2021 6.30pm

Dear parent/carer

Your child has been attending choir rehearsals on a Monday lunchtime at Fair Field School. We are planning a Christmas Service this year, to which all family and friends are invited.

It was on a starry night Thursday 9th December 6.30pm, Christ Church, Radlett

This is a Christmas Concert involving local school choirs and adult singers. Entry is free, and there will be a retiring collection for St Luke's Hospice, Harrow. It will feature Christmas readings, carols and solo items from each group and should be a lovely festive event so please invite family and friends to celebrate with us. As this is an out of school event, parents will be expected to **stay and retain responsibility for their children at all times**. Children will be expected to wear their school uniform.

We are planning a staggered arrival time to reduce overcrowding, so the **children from Fair Field should arrive at 6pm.** We will need some parents/carers to act as ushers, collect names and contact numbers from all adults attending, and monitor the children during the concert so please volunteer if you are able. All Fair Field audience members will be directed to one area in the church as we would like to keep the parents/friends in separate groups. The choir will sit together, but please keep your child's coat and belongings with you whilst in the church.

Although wearing masks is not currently mandatory, we ask that, for the benefit of all, **every adult** audience member wears a facemask whilst in the church unless there is a health, age or disability reason for not doing so. This follows both the church and government policies currently in force.

Please also note that the concert may be cancelled or arrangements amended at short notice if COVID regulations change.

As an advance notice, the choir will be singing at the Radlett Centre on 4th June 2021 as part of the Radlett Jubilee celebrations. Please do put this into your diary.

Please can you return the slip below to the office by **Monday 15th November** so we know who can sing at this concert and to give an indication of audience numbers. If you require a paper copy please contact the school office.

Kind Regards

Helen Street and Mrs Parkinson

Fair Field Choir reply slip 9th December 2021 Please return by Monday 15th November 2021

Name of child(ren)	
Class(es)	
My child(ren) can/cannot attend the singing event on Thursday December 9 th at Christ Church, 6.30pm, meeting at 6pm [Please delete as appropriate]	
	YES / NO
I give permission for my child(ren) to be photographed or filmed during rehearsals/concerts and that this material may be used for advertising/reporting events in the local press or online [Please delete as appropriate]	
uppropriate)	YES / NO
I am able to help on Thursday December 9 th [Please delete as appropriate]	
	YES / NO
Signature	Date
Name (Printed)	
Please detail any medical conditions and/or medications we should be aware of here:	
Contact number on the day:	
Email address or additional contact numbers for additional information for volunteers	
Estimated number of friends/family planning to attend (incl	luding siblings but not choir members)